
Hi, 
 
I have currently a Glo-health insurance policy and I have had the policy for 4years. 
My DOB is 28/06/1974. 
 
I have to temporarily leave the country to take up a work opportunity in the UK. 
It is likely I will be out of the country for a period of time (anything from 3-10 years). 
I am concerned that by taking this opportunity that I may be penalized on my return for not 
paying for an insurance plan in the interim by being additionally rated ( my current 
insurance plan is off no benefit to me in the UK). 
 
Can you please put this forward for consideration during the consultation process.   
I think a fair solution would be if you had paid into a plan for a period of time before leaving 
the county i.e 2 years that when you return that you could start paying back into a plan 
without a rating. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Jonathan McGleenan. 
 


